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NEW BERLIN, WI, May 18, 2012 -  
 
 

THE SCHOOL DISTRICT OF NEW BERLIN ANNOUNCES THE HIRING 
OF NEW SCHOOL ADMINISTRATORS 

 
The School District of New Berlin Board of Education believes in the commitment to retain the 

best and brightest support staff, teachers, and administrators alike.  The Board further values 

and honors our recent work as it relates to our district Goals, Projects, and Initiatives (GPIs).   

With this in mind, we proudly announce the hiring and promotion of administrators that will help 

us drive our work forward with continued fidelity. 

 

 We are proud to announce the hiring of John Budish as principal of New Berlin West 

Middle High School.  Mr. Budish comes to us from Franklin High School where he has 

been an associate principal since 2006. 

 

 The Board of Education is also happy to announce the transition of Mr. Matthew 

Stempniewski, current physical education teacher/Interim Dean of Students at Elmwood 

Elementary to the Dean of Students at Orchard Lane Elementary.  With the influx of 

students from Glen Park Elementary to Orchard Lane, an additional administrator is 

warranted to assist Ms. Amy Fare in school leadership as the student population 

increases. 

We would like to thank all of our district stakeholders for their continued support of our work, 

which provides excellent opportunities and high levels of achievement for our students.  We 

would further like to thank our quality staff for their dedication and efforts throughout the current 

school year, and look forward to a smooth transition with our newly announced district 

leadership.  Please help us welcome these individuals into their new roles as we work together 

for continued excellence.   
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